Dear Patients and Their Families,

I will be officially retiring on July 1, 2023 after working 43 years in this office. I started here right after I completed my training and have been here ever since. This has truly been my home away from home. I want to sincerely thank my physician partners, our nurse practitioner, and all my office staff for their wonderful support over the years and for providing such a congenial and stimulating environment in which to practice. They have been like an extended family.

It has been an honor and a privilege to provide care to so many wonderful patients and their families. I have gotten to know many of you very well. Parents, thank you for entrusting me with providing care to your children; that is a responsibility I have always taken very seriously. It has been extremely rewarding to have followed many of my patients from the newborn period to young adulthood and so gratifying to see many of them return as new parents.

In recent weeks, many of you have asked who you should see in the office after I retire. I sincerely have the utmost confidence in all my fellow physicians and in our nurse practitioner. I hope you will continue to bring your children and grandchildren here for many years to come.

I will miss all of you. Thank you for your good wishes in recent weeks. I wish you all good health, happiness, and much success in the years ahead. I would love to receive updates on your children's progress and pictures as well; please, no medical questions. My email to stay in touch:

DocMlke72@gmail.com.

Middel Finer, M.P.

Sincerely,

Michael Finer, M.D.